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We are pleased that, hopefully, green shoots are appearing to businesses, and that 

normality is returning to the auction sector. The downside is of course the current 

conflict situation in Eastern Europe; and like all, we hope for a speedy and peaceful 

conclusion. The return to normality in our auction world means that not only have 

saleroom viewing arrangements changed – now Tuesdays 11.00am – 4.30pm and 

Wednesdays 9.00am 4.30pm prior to the sale, with further viewing by appointment only 

on the Wednesday between 4.30pm- 6.30pm, but also that we are returning to live 

bidding in the saleroom. All sales will continue to commence at 10.00am, and for those 

wishing to bid online, we will still operate with two bidding platforms – www.the-saleroom.com and 

www.EasyliveAuction.com. 

 

Our next sale on March 17th is a full one, with about 750 lots. We are pleased to have been given 

instructions to offer a good collection of Malt Whisky from a single owner collection, which should 

prove sought after, as should a good collection of silver. A typical Charles “Sheep” Jones landscape 

heads the painting section. Back in the day this flock of nearly 30 of our woolly friends would probably 

have bought a five-figure sum, but this example is modestly estimated at £3,000-5,000. We will also 

be selling a collection of 

Lalique glass which will be 

complimented by a number of 

pieces from the American 

studio of Vandermark Merritt.  

 

As ever, there is an extensive collection of porcelain from the local Worcester factory, 

extending to nearly 150 lots with estimates and styles to suit all tastes. A personal 

favourite is a small green ewer beautifully painted with a Corot scene by Harry Davis. 

And whilst we are on the subject of personal favourites, a table globe by Cary dated 

1832 would grace any room.  

On the book front, the paperback edition of Philip’s latest book “What am I Bid” will be released on 

April 26th, with various book tours and talks in a number of locations taking place over the next few 

months. 

Our next Interiors sales are on April 7th and 28th, and the next Antiques and Fine Art Sale on May 19th. 

We are now accepting entries for the May sale, and will be pleased to advise if you are considering 

selling any suitable items. Already included is an extensive collection of 18th century Worcester 

teapots, as well as a good selection of paintings.        
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